Sandra B. Mortham S
Secretary of State ’ ’

September 30, 1998

SECURITY CHECK, LLC
2612-C JACKSON AVE
OXFORD, MS 38655

SUBJECT: SECURITY CHECK, LLC
Ref. Number: M97000000708

e iy oAz S s
To Whom It May Concem: A00D02B52558——3
In a recent audit of our records we have determined that the original Application
by Foreign Limited Liability for Authorization to Transact Business in Florida for
SECURITY CHECK, LLC, document number MO7000000708, has been
misplaced and has not been imaged for the official record.

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to furnish us with a photocopy of the
application, so that we can complete our recerds.

Please send the copy to:
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314
Attn: Lyn Turley-Shoffstall
| hope this request is not too much of an inconvenience. -

Shouid you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
me at (850) 487-6900.

Sincerely,
L.yn Turley-Shoffstall,

Managment Reveiw Specialist
Bureau of Commercial Recording Letter number: 598A00048970

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



